
     All Saints’ Numeracy Activity Week 2021      

Friday 12th November 2021 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

Next week we are excited to be holding a Numeracy Activity Week, which will be a fun-filled week of Numeracy-based 

activities, for all year groups to enjoy. There will be lots of Numeracy themed prizes to be won, certificates to be earned, 

challenges to be completed and treats on offer, for each class, in an effort to promote Numeracy, using fun activities, 

whilst at the same time encouraging children to solve numeracy-based problem-solving activities. Below is a list of some 

of the things we have planned for the week ahead: 

 A Numeracy Themed ‘Who done it?’ crime 
investigation 

 A Worldwide Mathletics Challenge Week 

 A Numeracy Themed Scavenger Hunt 

 An Outdoor Numeracy Trail 

 Whole class problem solving challenges in the hall 

 Daily Numeracy Investigations in the classroom 

 Daily Mathletics activities 

 Izak 9 activities for k/s2 

 Numicon Activities for Foundation & K/S1 

 Highest score bean bag class challenge 
 

 A week of Mathletics homework activities 

 Class challenge high/low game 

 Human Fruit Machine    

 Class Bingo 

 Big Blocks Number Challenge 

 32 County timed challenge 

 Measure the playground challenge 

 Timed water challenge  

 Hanoi tower challenge 

 Guess how much money is in the jar challenge 

 Guess how many sweets in the jar challenge 
 

 Mathletics Challenge- This week, instead of the usual homework we are asking all children to complete some 

Mathletics Activities each night, as we are competing in a world-wide Mathletics Challenge. Pupils should all have 

their login details in their bags. The aim is for each pupil to earn as many points as possible by completing Mathletics 

tasks or playing Live Mathletics, so the more they play, the better chance we have of getting on the world leaderboard. 

 Friday will be a Numeracy themed dress up day, where pupils can come dressed in clothes with a Numeracy theme, 

such as shapes, numbers, patterns etc… or they can create their own number themed costume to be in with a chance 

of winning best dressed pupil (see the attached photos for some ideas). 

Teachers will take photos/videos of each class completing these activities and upload them to the school’s website and/or 

Facebook page and/or your child’s Teams or Seesaw page, so you can get a flavour of the different activities and events. 

Many thanks for your continued support, 

Gary McKenna. 

(Numeracy Co-ordinator).   

  


